
PR-135-2016 

ADVISORY 

The pre-processing of exit visas and money claims for Filipino workers of 

Saudi Oger and Saudi bin Laden Group will be conducted at the Philippine 

Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Sulaimaniah District, Riyadh starting 6 

September 2016. 

Those who opt to go home immediately to the Philippines should visit 

POLO office as soon as possible so that the exit visas can be applied for. 

Please make sure that the money claim form and Special Power of 

Attorney form are filled up and submitted at POLO.  

Please bring your Philippine passport and/ or iqama. 

If you have queries, please contact Welfare Officer Orlan Nadora at 053-

258-8903. 

Thank you. 


